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Filmguide to 2001: a Space Odyssey
Stanley Kubrick's 2001: A Space Odyssey
(1968) is widely regarded as one of the best
films ever made. It has been celebrated for
its beauty and mystery, its realistic
depiction of space travel and dazzling
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display of visual effects, the breathtaking
scope of its story, which reaches across
millions of years, and the thought-provoking
depth of its meditation on evolution,
technology and humanity's encounters with the
unknown. 2001 has been described as the most
expensive avant-garde movie ever made and as
a psychedelic trip, a unique expression of
the spirit of the 1960s and as a timeless
masterpiece. Peter Krämer's insightful study
explores the complex origins of the film, the
unique shape it took and the extraordinary
impact it made on contemporary audiences.
Drawing on new research in the Stanley
Kubrick Archive at the University of the Arts
London, Krämer challenges many of the widelyheld assumptions about the film. He argues
that 2001 was Kubrick's attempt to counter
the deep pessimism of his previous film, Dr
Strangelove (1964), which culminates in the
explosion of a nuclear 'doomsday' device,
with a more hopeful vision of humanity's
future, facilitated by the intervention of
mysterious extra-terrestrial artifacts. This
study traces the project's development from
the first letter Kubrick wrote to his future
collaborator Arthur C. Clarke in March 1964
all the way to the dramatic changes Kubrick
made to the film shortly before its release
by MGM in April 1968. Krämer shows that,
despite – or, perhaps, because of – Kubrick's
daring last-minute decision to turn the film
itself into a mysterious artifact, 2001 was
an instant success with both critics and
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general audiences, and has exerted enormous
influence over Hollywood's output of science
fiction movies ever since. The book argues
that 2001 invites us to enjoy and contemplate
its sounds and images over and over again,
and, if we are so inclined, to take away from
it an important message of hope.

Space Odyssey
From his first feature film, Fear and Desire
(1953), to his final, posthumously released
Eyes Wide Shut (1999), Stanley Kubrick
excelled at probing the dark corners of human
consciousness. In doing so, he adapted such
popular novels as The Killing, Lolita, A
Clockwork Orange, and The Shining and
selected a wide variety of genres for his
films -- black comedy (Dr. Strangelove),
science fiction (2001: A Space Odyssey), and
war (Paths of Glory and Full Metal Jacket).
Because he was peerless in unveiling the
intimate mysteries of human nature, no new
film by Kubrick ever failed to spark debate
or to be deeply pondered. Kubrick (1928-1999)
has remained as elusive as the subjects of
his films. Unlike many other filmmakers he
was not inclined to grant interviews, instead
preferring to let his movies speak for
themselves. By allowing both critics and
moviegoers to see the inner workings of this
reclusive filmmaker, this first comprehensive
collection of his relatively few interviews
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is invaluable. Ranging from 1959 to 1987 and
including Kubrick's conversations with Gene
Siskel, Jeremy Bernstein, Gene D. Phillips,
and others, this book reveals Kubrick's
diverse interests -- nuclear energy and its
consequences, space exploration, science
fiction, literature, religion,
psychoanalysis, the effects of violence, and
even chess -- and discloses how each affects
his films. He enthusiastically speaks of how
advances in camera and sound technology made
his films more effective. Kubrick details his
hands-on approach to filmmaking as he
discusses why he supervises nearly every
aspect of production. "All the hand-held
camerawork is mine," he says in a 1972
interview about A Clockwork Orange. "In
addition to the fun of doing the shooting
myself, I find it virtually impossible to
explain what I want in a hand-held shot to
even the most talented and sensitive camera
operator. " Neither guarded nor evasive, the
Kubrick who emerges from these interviews is
candid, opinionated, confident, and
articulate. His incredible memory and his
gift for organization come to light as he
quotes verbatim sections of reviews, books,
and articles. Despite his reputation as a
recluse, the Kubrick of these interviews is
approachable, witty, full of anecdotes, and
eager to share a fascinating story. Gene D.
Phillips, S.J., is a professor of English at
Loyola University in Chicago, where he
teaches fiction and the history of film. He
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is the author of many notable books on film
and is a founding member of the editorial
board of both Literature/Film Quarterly and
The Tennessee Williams Journal. He was
acquainted with Stanley Kubrick for twentyfive years.

Childhood's End
The classic science fiction novel that
captures and expands on the vision of Stanley
Kubrick’s immortal film—and changed the way
we look at the stars and ourselves. From the
savannas of Africa at the dawn of mankind to
the rings of Saturn as man ventures to the
outer rim of our solar system, 2001: A Space
Odyssey is a journey unlike any other. This
allegory about humanity’s exploration of the
universe—and the universe’s reaction to
humanity—is a hallmark achievement in
storytelling that follows the crew of the
spacecraft Discovery as they embark on a
mission to Saturn. Their vessel is controlled
by HAL 9000, an artificially intelligent
supercomputer capable of the highest level of
cognitive functioning that rivals—and perhaps
threatens—the human mind. Grappling with
space exploration, the perils of technology,
and the limits of human power, 2001: A Space
Odyssey continues to be an enduring classic
of cinematic scope.

The Turing Option
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A behind-the-scenes look at the filming of
Stanley Kubrick's masterpiece 2001: A Space
Odyssey describes the author's role as
choreographer and star of the film's opening
sequence and his filmmaking experiences under
the leadership of the innovative Kubrick, in
a volume complemented by numerous
illustrations, inside anecdotes, and
memorabilia. Original.

FORTY-FOUR TURKISH FAIRY TALES
Astronomy.

The Collected Stories of Arthur C.
Clarke
Almost all students have seen 2001, but
virtually none understand its inheritance,
its complexities, and certainly not its
ironies. The essays in this collection,
commissioned from a wide variety of scholars,
examine in detail various possible readings
of the film and its historical context. They
also examine the film as a genre piece--as
the summa of science fiction that
simultaneously looks back on the science
fiction conventions of the past (Kubrick
began thinking of making a science fiction
film during the genre's heyday in the
fifties), rethinks the convention in light of
the time of the film's creation, and in turn
changes the look and meaning of the genre
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that it revived--which now remains as
prominent as it was almost four decades ago.
Constructed out of its director's particular
intellectual curiosity, his visual style, and
his particular notions of the place of human
agency in the world and, in this case, the
universe, 2001 is, like all of his films,
more than it appears, and it keeps revealing
more the more it is seen. Though their
backgrounds and disciplines differ, the
authors of this essay collection are united
by a talent for vigorous yet incisive writing
that cleaves closely to the text--to the film
itself, with its contextual and intrinsic
complexities--granting readers privileged
access to Kubrick's formidable, intricate
classic work of science fiction.

2001

The Lost Worlds of 2001
Lost at the Con tells the tale of a drunken
political journalist and his dangerous
assignment to a science fiction and fantasy
convention. Though he'd rather be at home
drinking his liver to death, his spiteful
editor delivers an ultimatum: take the
assignment or lose the steady paycheck. Since
Cobb can't afford to turn down the job, he
heads to Atlanta and dives head first into
the realm of Griffin*Con, renowned the world
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over as the Mardis Gras of geek conventions.
There, he finds all of the science fiction,
fantasy, and cosplay he would expect, but he
also finds something more sinister: a seedy
underbelly of geeky debauchery, slash
fiction, booze, sex, and drugs. Can he make
it through this assignment without snapping
and winding up on the front page himself? Or
will the entire experience change him in ways
he never imagined possible? It's been called
"A masterful blend of fictional Gonzo
journalism and geek culture that is sure to
please audiences inside and outside the geek
community."

We'll Meet Again

Stanley Kubrick's 2001, a Space Odyssey
In the Retro Hugo Award–nominated novel that
inspired the Syfy miniseries, alien invaders
bring peace to Earth—at a grave price: “A
first-rate tour de force” (The New York
Times). In the near future, enormous silver
spaceships appear without warning over
mankind’s largest cities. They belong to the
Overlords, an alien race far superior to
humanity in technological development. Their
purpose is to dominate Earth. Their demands,
however, are surprisingly benevolent: end
war, poverty, and cruelty. Their presence,
rather than signaling the end of humanity,
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ushers in a golden age . . . or so it seems.
Without conflict, human culture and progress
stagnate. As the years pass, it becomes clear
that the Overlords have a hidden agenda for
the evolution of the human race that may not
be as benevolent as it seems. “Frighteningly
logical, believable, and grimly prophetic . .
. Clarke is a master.” —Los Angeles Times

Specter of the Monolith
Turing Option is written by Harry Harrison
who is also the author of Deathworld, Make
Room! Make Room! (filmed as Soylent Green),
the popular Stainless Steel Rat books, and
many other famous works of SF. At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold
without Digital Rights Management Software
(DRM) applied.

Kubrickäó»s Monolith
The year is 2001, and cosmonauts uncover a
mysterious monolith that has been buried on
the Moon for at least three million years. To
their astonishment, the monolith releases an
equally mysterious pulse—a kind of signal—in
the direction of Saturn after it is
unearthed. Whether alarm or communication,
the human race must know what the signal
is—and who it was intended for. The Discovery
and its crew, assisted by the highly advanced
HAL 9000 computer system, sets out to
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investigate. But as the crew draws closer to
their rendezvous with a mysterious and
ancient alien civilization, they realize that
the greatest dangers they face come from
within the spacecraft itself. HAL proves a
dangerous traveling companion, and the crew
must outwit him to survive. This novel
version of the famous Stanley Kubrick film
2001: A Space Odyssey was written by Clarke
in conjunction with the movie’s production.
It is meant to stand as a companion piece,
and it offers a complementary narrative
that’s loaded with compelling science fiction
ideas. ABOUT THE AUTHOR Clarke is widely
revered as one of the most influential
science fiction writers of the 20th century,
esteemed alongside Isaac Asimov and Robert
Heinlein, a trio known informally as the “Big
Three.” Before his death in 2008, he authored
more than 100 novels, novellas, and short
story collections and laid the groundwork for
science fiction as we know it today.
Combining scientific knowledge and visionary
literary aptitude, Clarke’s work explored the
implications of major scientific discoveries
in astonishingly inventive and mystical
settings. Clarke’s short stories and novels
have won numerous Hugo and Nebula Awards,
have been translated into more than 30
languages, and have sold millions of copies
worldwide. Several of his books, including
2001: A Space Odyssey and 2010: Odyssey II,
have been adapted into films that still stand
as classic examples of the genre. Without a
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doubt, Arthur C. Clarke is one of the most
important voices in contemporary science
fiction literature.

2001: A Space Odyssey
Stanley Kubrick's 2001: A Space Odyssey
(1968) is widely regarded as one of the best
films ever made. It has been celebrated for
its beauty and mystery, its realistic
depiction of space travel and dazzling
display of visual effects, the breathtaking
scope of its story, which reaches across
millions of years, and the thought-provoking
depth of its meditation on evolution,
technology and humanity's encounters with the
unknown. 2001 has been described as the most
expensive avant-garde movie ever made and as
a psychedelic trip, a unique expression of
the spirit of the 1960s and as a timeless
masterpiece. Peter Krämer's insightful study
explores 2001's complex origins, the unique
shape it took and the extraordinary impact it
made on contemporary audiences, drawing on
new research in the Stanley Kubrick Archive
to challenges many of the widely-held
assumptions about the film. This edition
includes a new afterword by the author.

The Passionate Friends
In 1968, Stanley Kubrick completed and
released his magnum opus motion picture 2001:
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A Space Odyssey; a time that was also
tremendously important in the formation of
the psychoanalytic theory of Jacques Lacan.
Bringing these figures together, Bristow
offers a study that goes beyond, as the film
did. He extends Lacan’s late topological
insights, delves into conceptualisations of
desire, in G. W. F. Hegel, Alexandre Kojève,
and Lacan himself, and deals with the major
themes of cuts (filmic and psychoanalytic);
space; silence; surreality; and ‘das Ding’,
in relation to the movie’s enigmatic
monolith. This book is a tour de force of
psychoanalytic theory and space odyssey that
will appeal to academics and practitioners of
psychoanalysis and film studies, as well as
to any fan of Kubrick’s work.

The 2001 File
Stanley Kubrick’s 2001: A Space Odyssey is reexamined in a post-millennial context in this
heavily researched, highly detailed study of
the making of the landmark film. Its artistic
and mythic pedigrees are of special interest.
Kubrick and writer Arthur C. Clarke faced a
number of challenges in producing an
intelligent and innovative A-list movie in
what—almost a decade before Star Wars—was
considered a second-class genre, science
fiction. The author explores the film’s
enigmatic storyline and offers a fresh
perspective on several artistic elements such
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as production design, special effects and the
use of music.

3001 The Final Odyssey
How science consultants make movie science
plausible, in films ranging from 2001: A
Space Odyssey to Finding Nemo. Stanley
Kubrick's 2001: A Space Odyssey, released in
1968, is perhaps the most scientifically
accurate film ever produced. The film
presented such a plausible, realistic vision
of space flight that many moon hoax
proponents believe that Kubrick staged the
1969 moon landing using the same studios and
techniques. Kubrick's scientific
verisimilitude in 2001 came courtesy of his
science consultants—including two former NASA
scientists—and the more than sixty-five
companies, research organizations, and
government agencies that offered technical
advice. Although most filmmakers don't
consult experts as extensively as Kubrick
did, films ranging from A Beautiful Mind and
Contact to Finding Nemo and The Hulk have
achieved some degree of scientific
credibility because of science consultants.
In Lab Coats in Hollywood, David Kirby
examines the interaction of science and
cinema: how science consultants make movie
science plausible, how filmmakers negotiate
scientific accuracy within production
constraints, and how movies affect popular
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perceptions of science. Drawing on interviews
and archival material, Kirby examines such
science consulting tasks as fact checking and
shaping visual iconography. Kirby finds that
cinema can influence science as well:
Depictions of science in popular films can
promote research agendas, stimulate
technological development, and even stir
citizens into political action.

The Making of Kubrick's 2001
In the conclusion of thte Time Odyssey
series, which began with Time's Eye and
Sunstorm, the Firstborn, the alien race that
built the iconic black monolith, wait for a
sign as they plan to stop the advance of
humankind through the use of a mysterious
technology that is indistiguishable from
magic. Reprint.

2010
A collection of short stories by the author
of Childhood's End and 2001: A Space Odyssey
showcases the author's storytelling skills in
such works as "The Sentinel," "Guardian
Angel," "The Songs of Distant Earth," and
"Breaking Strain." Reprint.

Typeset in the Future
"The Passionate Friends" by H. G. Wells.
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Published by Good Press. Good Press publishes
a wide range of titles that encompasses every
genre. From well-known classics & literary
fiction and non-fiction to forgotten?or yet
undiscovered gems?of world literature, we
issue the books that need to be read. Each
Good Press edition has been meticulously
edited and formatted to boost readability for
all e-readers and devices. Our goal is to
produce eBooks that are user-friendly and
accessible to everyone in a high-quality
digital format.

2001: A Space Odyssey
Six decades of fascinating stories from the
legendary “colossus of science fiction” and
creator of 2001: A Space Odyssey gathered in
one compendium (The New Yorker). Arthur C.
Clarke, along with H. G. Wells, Isaac Asimov,
and Robert A. Heinlein, was a definitive
voice in twentieth century science fiction. A
prophetic thinker, undersea explorer, and
“one of the true geniuses of our time,”
Clarke not only won the highest science
fiction honors, the Nebula and Hugo Awards,
but also received nominations for an Academy
Award and the Nobel Peace Prize, and was
knighted for his services to literature (Ray
Bradbury). Now, more than one hundred works
of the sci-fi master’s short fiction are
available in the “single-author collection of
the decade” (Booklist, starred review). This
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definitive edition includes early work such
as “Rescue Party” and “The Lion of Comarre,”
classics like “The Nine Billion Names of God”
and “The Sentinel” (which was the kernel of
the later novel and movie, 2001: A Space
Odyssey), and later works including “A
Meeting with Medusa” and “The Hammer of God.”
Encapsulating one of the great science
fiction careers of all time, this immense
volume “displays the author’s fertile
imagination and irrepressible enthusiasm for
both good storytelling and impeccable
science” (Library Journal). “One of the most
astounding imaginations ever encountered in
print.” —The New York Times “As his Collected
Stories helps to demonstrate, there has been
no popular writer since the days of C S Lewis
and Charles Williams whose disposition is
more nakedly apocalyptic, who takes greater
pleasure in cradling eternity in the palm of
his hand.” —The Guardian

The Sentinel
We'll Meet Again illuminates music's central
role in the design and reception of Stanley
Kubrick's films. It brings together archival
evidence and close analysis to trace the ways
music serves as starting point and
inspiration throughout Kubrick's working
process.

2001: A Space Odyssey and Lacanian
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Psychoanalytic Theory
Filled with material that came to light after
the publication of the firstdition in 1994,
this updated edition includes interviews, new
material fromffects supervisor Doug Turnbull
and additional illustrations.

Stanley Kubrick
It began four million years ago with a
gleaming black monolith - an inexplicable
apparition that ignited the spark of human
consciousness transforming ape into man.

2001
This edited volume seeks to bring to light
the impact of the ‘new’ Kubrick studies upon
the ‘old’ Kubrick studies and collate
together original insights, and textual and
interpretative analyses of 2001: A Space
Odyssey. By revising the formalist approaches
in Kubrick Studies and conflating it with new
empirical approaches, we can arrive at a
broader understanding of the means and ways
in which Kubrick’s methods as a director were
developed to create a unique aesthetic
creation and a film that changed cinematic
language radically. Approaching the 50th
anniversary of its release, 2001’s reputation
is cemented as one of the greatest and most
influential films ever made, regularly
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appearing in polls of the most important
movies. And the film is still years ahead in
its design, vision and philosophical
structure. Contributions come largely from
emerging scholarly voices within Film
Studies, bringing new and innovative
approaches to a film they share a common
passion for.

Stanley Kubrick's 2001: A Space Odyssey
Part visual majesty, part meticulous science,
part limitless imagination. Previously
available as part of the multi-volume and
instant sell-out Collector's Edition, this
exhaustive compendium of photographs, preproduction paintings, and conceptual designs
explores the genius behind 2001: A Space
Odyssey, the sci-fi classic that remains the

The Making of 2001: A Space Odyssey
On the moon, an enigma is uncovered. So great
are the implications that, for the first
time, men are sent deep into our solar
system. But before they can reach their
destination, things begin to go very wrong.

2001
Centenarian Heywood Floyd, survivor of two
encounters with mysterious monoliths, once
again confronts Dave Bowman, an independent
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HAL, and an unseen alien race

First Born
This magnificent tome is a previously unseen
look behind-the-scenes at the making of this
most legendary of science fiction classics.
Art director Harry Lange's strikingly
realistic designs for Stanley Kubrick's 2001:
A Space Odyssey created an extraordinary
vision of the future and they remain the
epitome of filmmaking. For the first time
ever, Lange's archive is explored in this
stunning volume, featuring original concept
sketches, designs, correspondence and on set
photographs.

2061
Specter of the Monolith offers a radically
original critique of how humans have
confronted the majesty of the universe-via
art, media, science, pop culture, space
exploration, and the greatest space films. In
honor of the 50th anniversary of 2001,
Specter of the Monolith offers a hopeful and
inspiring alternative vision of human destiny
in spa

The Making of Stanley Kubrick's '2001:
A Space Odyssey'
In Typeset in the Future, blogger and
Page 19/29

Online PDF 2001 A Space Odyssey Space
Odyssey Series
designer Dave Addey invites sci-fi movie fans
on a journey through seven genre-defining
classics, discovering how they create
compelling visions of the future through
typography and design. The book delves deep
into 2001: A Space Odyssey, Star Trek: The
Motion Picture, Alien, Blade Runner, Total
Recall, WALL·E, and Moon, studying the design
tricks and inspirations that make each film
transcend mere celluloid and become a
believable reality. These studies are
illustrated by film stills, concept art, type
specimens, and ephemera, plus original
interviews with Mike Okuda (Star Trek), Paul
Verhoeven (Total Recall), and Ralph Eggleston
and Craig Foster (Pixar). Typeset in the
Future is an obsessively geeky study of how
classic sci-fi movies draw us in to their
imagined worlds—and how they have come to
represent “THE FUTURE” in popular culture.

Understanding Kubrick's 2001: A Space
Odyssey
"If 2001 has stirred your emotions, your
subconscious, your mythological yearnings,
then it has succeeded."--Stanley Kubrick
Stanley Kubrick's extraordinary movie 2001: A
Space Odyssey was released in 1969. The
critics initially disliked it, but the public
loved it. And eventually, the film took its
rightful place as one of the most innovative,
brilliant, and pivotal works of modern
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cinema. The Making of 2001: A Space Odyssey
consists of testimony from Kubrick's
collaborators and commentary from critics and
historians. This is the most complete book on
the film to date--from Stanley Kubrick's
first meeting with screenwriter Arthur C.
Clarke to Kubrick's exhaustive research to
the actual shooting and release of the movie.

The Road to Wigan Pier
A fast-moving mystery adventure by one of the
world's greatest ever SF writers It is 2010.
In two years' time it will be the centennial
of the sinking of the Titanic. Two of the
world's most powerful corporations race to
raise the vessel but there are other powers
at work, and chaos theory comes into play as
plans progress - and six preserved bodies are
found. This novel incorporates two of Arthur
C.Clarke's passions - deep sea exploration
and future technology - in a fast-moving tale
of mysetry and adventure. As operations
proceed, the perfectly preserved body of a
beautiful girl is found. She was not on the
ship's passenger lists. The quest to uncover
the secrets of the wreck and reclaim her
becomes an obsession and for some, a fatal
one.

Space
The definitive story of the making of 2001: A
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Space Odyssey, acclaimed today as one of the
greatest films ever made, and of director
Stanley Kubrick and writer Arthur C.
Clarke—“a tremendous explication of a
tremendous film….Breathtaking” (The
Washington Post). Fifty years ago a
strikingly original film had its premiere.
Still acclaimed as one of the most remarkable
and important motion pictures ever made,
2001: A Space Odyssey depicted the first
contacts between humanity and
extraterrestrial intelligence. The movie was
the product of a singular collaboration
between Stanley Kubrick and science fiction
visionary Arthur C. Clarke. Fresh off the
success of his cold war satire Dr.
Strangelove, Kubrick wanted to make the first
truly first-rate science fiction film.
Drawing from Clarke’s ideas and with one of
the author’s short stories as the initial
inspiration, their bold vision benefited from
pioneering special effects that still look
extraordinary today, even in an age of
computer-generated images. In Space Odyssey,
author, artist, and award-winning filmmaker
Michael Benson “delivers expert inside stuff”
(San Francisco Chronicle) from his extensive
research of Kubrick’s and Clarke’s archives.
He has had the cooperation of Kubrick’s
widow, Christiane, and interviewed most of
the key people still alive who worked on the
film. Drawing also from other previously
unpublished interviews, Space Odyssey
provides a 360-degree view of the film from
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its genesis to its legacy, including many
previously untold stories. And it features
dozens of photos from the making of the film,
most never previously published. “At last!
The dense, intense, detailed, and
authoritative saga of the making of the
greatest motion picture I’ve ever
seen…Michael Benson has done the Cosmos a
great service” (Academy Award-winning actor
Tom Hanks).

Lab Coats in Hollywood
Clarke's short story upon which the movie was
based is presented together with stills from
the film, critical reviews, and notes on its
production

Lost at the Con
This volume is a treasure chest of classic
Eastern tales drawing on the rich folklore of
Turkey. Forty-four Turkish Fairy Tales has
not been in print for almost 100 years,
mainly because the original edition had
lavish production standards. On the used
market, mint copies of the 1913 original can
cost up to four figures. This volume is
appropriately titled Fairy Tales because
something definitely 'fairy' occurs. There
are talking animals, flying horses, birds
that magically change into beautiful maidens,
quests to win the hand of a princess, magical
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objects, simple, yet brave, peasants,
wizards, witches, dragons and dungeons, epic
journeys, and loveable fools. The majority of
these stories contain encounters with 'Dews',
or Turkish supernatural beings, better known
in the West as 'Genies.' Sometimes the
Turkish Dews are also called 'Arabs ' There
are many other specifically Turkish elements
and references in the stories, for which the
glossary at the end of the book is of
particular help. So this isn't simply an
orientalised set of European Tales, but was
drawn from an authentic Turkish oral
storytelling tradition by Dr. Ignacz Kunos .
Plus, there are almost 200 illustrations
exquisitely crafted by Willy Pogany. While
our production is not as lavish as the
original, it does contain the original
illustrations. Note: some of the
illustrations could be considered unsuitable
by 21st Century standards because they can be
considered as caricatures with obvious ethnic
stereotypes. However, in most cases, the
illustrator is portraying imaginary
creatures, which are supposed to be
grotesque. Also to be remembered is the book
was originally produced in 1913 when the
world's attitudes towards racial tolerance
and acceptance were quite different to those
of today. 33% of the net will be donated to
charities in Turkey for education
scholarships
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Stanley Kubrick

Moonwatcher's Memoir
"To the spaceship Discovery, floating in the
silent depths of space since Dave Bowman
passed through the alien 'Star Gate', comes
Heywood Floyd on a mission of recovery. What
he finds near Jupiter is beyond the
imaginings of any mere human." [Source : 4e
de couv.].

2001
In the last four decades Stanley Kubricks
2001 has been dissected in books and theses
from every conceivable angle. Until humanity
actually encounters extraterrestrial
intelligence, his movie will draw attention
to this most tantalising subject. However,
what is often overlooked in all of these
critical studies is the almost flawless
scientific façade constructed by Kubrick,
Clarke, Ordway, Lange and the hundreds of
engineers and scientists who contributed to
the production. Author and engineer Adam
Johnson has spent years accumulating
information, believed to have been long since
destroyed, to create a detailed and
unprecedented analysis of the technology
envisioned in Kubricks masterpiece. From
British designers and model-makers to Soviet
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astronomers, from Canadian special effects
wizards to German artists, from American
spacecraft engineers and artificial
intelligence scholars to French stylists,
this is the Lost Science of 2001.

2001: A Space Odyssey
The Road to Wigan Pier is Orwell's 1937 study
of poverty and working-class life in northern
England.

The Ghost From The Grand Banks
Stanley Kubrick is generally acknowledged as
one of the world’s great directors. Yet few
critics or scholars have considered how he
emerged from a unique and vibrant cultural
milieu: the New York Jewish intelligentsia.
Stanley Kubrick reexamines the director’s
work in context of his ethnic and cultural
origins. Focusing on several of Kubrick’s key
themes—including masculinity, ethical
responsibility, and the nature of evil—it
demonstrates how his films were in
conversation with contemporary New York
Jewish intellectuals who grappled with the
same concerns. At the same time, it explores
Kubrick’s fraught relationship with his
Jewish identity and his reluctance to be
pegged as an ethnic director, manifest in his
removal of Jewish references and characters
from stories he adapted. As he digs deep into
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rare Kubrick archives to reveal insights
about the director’s life and times, film
scholar Nathan Abrams also provides a nuanced
account of Kubrick’s cinematic artistry. Each
chapter offers a detailed analysis of one of
Kubrick’s major films, including Lolita, Dr.
Strangelove, 2001, A Clockwork Orange, Barry
Lyndon, The Shining, Full Metal Jacket, and
Eyes Wide Shut. Stanley Kubrick thus presents
an illuminating look at one of the twentieth
century’s most renowned and yet misunderstood
directors.
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